
Hi Ms. Ruprecht,   Thu, 29 Sep 2005 
kathrynwhittemore@yahoo.ca

 
Well as you know I am at Western University doing a 
BA in Kinesiology! I will hopefully be able to come 
and visit next Friday (the Friday before thanksgiving) 
because it would be nice to say hello to you and some of 
the younger APGA athletes as well as to pick up my  
diploma. 
 
Cheers! 
Kathryn 

kathrynwhittemore@yahoo.ca 

 

Ps…It was wonderful to see Kathryn  during her visit. We are excited  
that her sister(currently in grade 8) has registered and will be joining  
the APGA program next year…..rhythmic gymnast as well! 
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